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Vice Chancelfor Ronald 5. Cortez

*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those who
do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.

Dear DFA employees,

As we are getting ready to start the fall quarter, | want to thank everyone in our division for the hard
work you are doing to meet the needs of our campus partners. Thank you for your flexibility,
creativity, and continued dedication to our mission in advancing UCI’s brilliant future.

DFA’s Employee Recognition Program provides an opportunity to publicly acknowledge the hard
work each of us put in every day to achieve our institutional goals. We had a record number of
nominations across our division for the last recognition period, and | hope to see us achieve those
numbers again.

Nominate a peer, coworker, or team by September 30 for recognition for the current cycle.

As always, feel free to share your comments and suggestions by sending an email to

WithUForU@uci.edu.
Thank you for your hard work and for your support of the DFA Employee Recognition Program.
Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA
Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration
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https://fa.uci.edu/erp/
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/6ad61a43c26544b3a8e9689337e5fc3e
mailto:WithUForU@uci.edu
http://www.fa.uci.edu/
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